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Hi Emily

Thanks for the opportunity to comment on the proposed Parramatta Leagues Club Hotel.

We note that the proposal is in the vicinity of both the Old Government House and Domain
(OGHD; National and World Heritage listed), and the Parramatta Female Factory and Institutions
Precinct (National Heritage listed). The proponent and heritage consultants have been in contact
with the Department regarding their heritage impact assessment and consistency with planning
controls enshrined in the OGHD Conservation Agreement. We understand that the proponent is
aware of their responsibilities under the Environment Protection and Biodiversity Conservation
Act 1999 (EPBC Act) and any obligation to refer, should the proposal have likely significant
impacts on any matters protected under the EPBC Act. At this stage, we have no further
comments.

Thanks
Lauren

Lauren Ooi

A/g Assistant Director

Southern NSW & ACT Assessments
Department of the Environment and Energy

(02) 6274 1535 | lauren.ooi@environment.gov.au
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